. Punjab State Power Corporation Limited
Office of CE/HRD (ODMD SECTION), PSPCL, Patiala

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR APPRENTICESHIP IN LINEMAN TRADE

In continuation of public notice relating to apprenticeship in lineman trade under PSPCL
for the session 2022-23 uploaded on 18.04.2024 regarding half yearly practical/theoretical test
it is notified that the candidates who could not reach the Office of AddI.SE/ODMD, TTI Complex
Shakti Vihar, Near 23 no. Phatak » PSPCL Patiala, on notified date for practical/theoretical test
as per schedule, are hereby given last and final chance for the same on 18.06.2024 (Tuesday) at
9:00 AM.

Itis pertinent to mention here that if the candidate still does not present himself/herself
on the aforesaid date and time no further chance for the same shall be given and no further
correspondence will be done/ entertained in this regard by this office.

All other terms and conditions shall remain same as notified in public notice dated

18.04.2024

~SE/ODMD
»
PSPCL, Patiala
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